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I strongly oppose this measure!  I have lived in Oregon my entire life.   

 

Slavery died in the United States of America over 150 years ago, Oregon was never 

a slave state and those putting forth this bill were never slaves.  This is yet another 

way for the democrat party to cause racial division.  Oregon has a lot of problems 

from homlessness, drug use, over taxation and regulation.   

 

Its time for the legislators in this state to live in the here and now and to work for 

Oregonians and not fight for something that died over a century ago. 


